Communications Committee Report

June 14" 2010

1. Newsletter:

Work on the original newsletter was suspended during the latter part of the
negotiations as member needs and priorities changed. Now that there is a
tentative agreement, work will resume.

2. Future Communication:

One TEAM communications need that became apparent in the final stages of
the negotiations was our lack of a Strike or Lockout Plan. During the term of
the yet to be ratified agreement, | recommend that the Board, TEAM staff, and
the Communications Committee collaborate in writing a Strike Plan.

3. Volunteers:

Some of the volunteers who agreed to write stories for the newsletter have
been unable to do so. To reinvigorate the Communications Committee, new
writers are needed. Any help by Board Members to write stories or to recruit
writers would be most welcome.

Stephen Gillies
Communications Committee Chair



